
 

 

Memorandum 
  

To: Joseph Martella, Rhode Island Department of Environmental Management (RIDEM) 

From: Michele V. Leone, Manager, New England Site Investigation & Remediation  

Date: 12/10/2010 

Subject: Upcoming Site Response Action Report – Week of December 13, 2010  
Former Tidewater Facility 
Pawtucket, Rhode Island 
RIDEM Case No. 95-022  

 
As requested by RIDEM, the following summarizes response actions expected to be performed at the 
above-referenced site during the week of December 13, 2010.   
 

SITE ACTIVITIES TO BE PERFORMED 

 
o Removal of remaining contractor equipment; 
o Off-site transport of the asbestos roll-off, as well as investigation-derived waste associated 

with the recent investigation activities; and 
o Continued well gauging and collection of surface soil samples consistent with the 

Supplemental Site Investigation Work Plan (SSWIP) dated November 23, 2009 and SSIWP 
Addendum dated October 15, 2010. 

mplete the holder demolition project, with the exception of potential re-seeding in Spring 
011. 

lease contact me at 781-907-3651 if you have any questions or comments. 

 

 
The activities associated with the restoration of the former holder work area is complete and the 
remaining equipment is expected to be removed by the end of the week of December 13th.  This 
will co
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